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Anya Grahn

From: Tim Henney
Sent: Wednesday, March 29, 2017 10:54 AM
To: Polly Samuels McLean; Anya Grahn
Subject: Fwd: PLEASE - Stop the Kimball Garage Party Deck

 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: kevin <kg3200@gmail.com> 
Date: March 28, 2017 at 12:53:45 PM MDT 
To: <council_mail@parkcity.org> 
Subject: PLEASE - Stop the Kimball Garage Party Deck 

Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
Let's keep Park City the dignified place we all love.  Please protect the civil 
and considerate many from the irreverent and obnoxious few.  We, the civil, 
respectfully object to being bound to the perpetual background static of a 
garage roof street party, complete with DJ's and "death metal" and who 
knows what else.  And for what?  Tell me again, what does Park City gain 
from this?  Is there some principled cultural, historical, or altruistic benefit 
that we should all be aware of? 
 
The last thing Park City needs is to be forced to hear and see a regular "a 
garage roof party" until 10 PM (plus) at night.  How about we don't ruin Park 
City by accommodating this nonsensical noise pollution, drinking, and 
debauchery.  If we wanted a garage roof party we would all be in Reno or 
Oakland. 
 
We unequivocally do NOT need or want this endlessly unscheduled stream of 
here-today-gone-tomorrow garage party disrespect, impertinence, and 
outright absurdity polluting the peace and dignity of our wonderful town.  I 
hopefully expect that as our elected officials, our City Council members will 
DO THE RIGHT THING, and put an immediate stop to this.   
 
Thank you kindly for your thoughtful consideration in this matter. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Kevin Gallagher 
1213 Empire Ave  
Park City, UT 84060 


